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October 2024 

Dear parents and guardians, 

On the evening of Thursday, the 24th October, something spooky and mysterious is coming to 
Arthur Terry. With creepy happenings, ghoulish sightings, and ghostly appearances, we are very 
excited to announce that we will be holding our Year 7 Halloween disco! 

The disco will take place from 5.30pm - 7.00 pm in the main school hall and tickets can be 
purchased through ParentPay. 

As there will be some Halloween treats and refreshments on sale, we also encourage students to 
bring some change with them to make their spooky purchases. 

Costumes are optional but highly recommended as there will be prizes for: 

 

• The best dressed student. 

• The most unique student costume. 

 

Please note, all students must be collected from the Dining Room doors at 7pm prompt. Students 
will not be able to leave without a parent/carer collecting.  

 

Wishing you all a wonderful Halloween! 

 

The Arthur Terry School 


